
 Holiday Closures 

 

July 4
h
—Independence Day 

 

September 7
th
—Labor Day 

 

October 12
th
—Columbus Day 

 

November 11
th
—Veterans’ Day 

 

November 26
th
—Thanksgiving Day 
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Updated Office Hours 

 

Albuquerque Offices  

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Wednesday 8:30am - 3:30pm 

Saturday- Drive-up only 9:00am - 12:00pm. 

 

Farmington Office 

Drive-up only 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00am – 5:00pm.  

Wednesday 9:00am -3:30pm 

Saturdays 9:00am—12:00pm 

We’re celebrating 85 years! 

Get Payment Relief when 

you finance with  

Southwest Federal Credit 

Union! 

 

 

No payments for up to 90 days with a purchase or refinance! 

Auto rates as low as 2.24%* 

 

Call 505-243-6751 and speak with one of our loan officers today!  

 
*Promotional terms and Loyalty rate available to qualified members beginning 06/01/2020 

for new or used collateral on purchases or refinances (from another financial institution).  

Offer expires  08/31/2020. 

We will be opening select lobbies on June 1st 

We are pleased to announce we will be reopening the lobbies of our Cherry Hills and North Valley Offices starting on June 1st, 2020 

while still following the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and government officials’ executive orders regarding COVID-

19. 

 

Our Farmington office will remain closed in the lobby and continue to be open as drive through only as we will be taking precautions in 

reopening the office lobby due to heightened COVID-19 cases in the San Juan and the surrounding areas. 

 

Social distancing measures will be in place to help ensure our members and employees health and safety. Face coverings will be 

required to enter the branch lobbies. Please bring your mask with you. We will be limiting the total number of members allowed in each 

branch. 

 

Visit our website (www.sfcunm.org/lobbies-opening) to find out what you need to know about our reopening. 



Locations 

 8111 Harper Rd. NE, Albuquerque, NM  87111 

 7600 4th St. NW, Los Ranchos de Albuquerque, NM  87107 

 111 S. Miller, Farmington, NM  87401 

Automatic Teller (PAT) 

(505) 243-3944 

(800) 243-8991 

24/7 Live Member Service 

(505) 243-6751      

(800) 880-7974 

Website 
 

www.sfcunm.org 
 

 

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 

and backed by the full faith and credit of the United 

States Government. National Credit Union 

Administration, a U.S. Government Agency. 

Southwest Federal Credit Union members: It’s time to cut the strings.  

You deserve a reward with no strings attached. Members get a $100 cash reward for every new line 

activated with Sprint®, now on unlimited lines! Yep, it really is that simple.  

Here’s how to get cash rewards for every new line you activate with Sprint:  

1. Add a line to your new or existing Sprint account and mention that you’re a credit union member. 

2. Register at LoveMyCreditUnion.org/Melvin 

3. Cash rewards will be deposited directly into your credit union account within six to eight weeks. 

Get cash rewards!  

Visit LoveMyCreditUnion.org/Melvin to learn more.  

Visit www.sfcunm.org to view our Notice of Your 
Financial Privacy Rights 

Credit Decline Line 

In the U.S. (888) 526-0404 

International (206) 352-4954 

Can I do this online? 

It’s not that we don’t want to see you. We want you to be 

safe. 

Consider all of our out of office services: 

• Online Banking 

• Online Loan Applications 

• Mobile Banking with our Personal Audio Teller (PAT) 

• Remote Deposit Capture (RDC) on your mobile 

device 

• Online Bill Pay 

• ATM access through COOP ATMs 

There is so much you can do from the comfort of your 

home. Seek out our online products today. Contact us at 

505-243-6751. 

Financial Services 
 

What a difference 30 days make- its hard to believe it; these are 

times for 

cool minds; committed to remain focused;. as the only way to 

prevail! 

“Successful Social Distancing = More of us together but 

Separate” 

“Social Distancing = Caring about self & Our Community” 

 

Please do not hesitate to call; ”No 

obligation or fees” 

 

Jesus A. (Jay) Soto, LUTCF, your CU 

Financial Advisor at 505-506-0612 


